
Dear Parents, 

 

Here is the 3rd issue of the 

newsletter of the Nursery and 

Primary cycles. 

You'll find essential 

information concerning the 

weeks up until the next 

holiday. 

The whole pedagogical team 

wishes you a happy New Year 

and a very good year 2020 !! 

 

           

 

 

                     

 

 

 


